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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

As part of the NSW Government’s record $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades this financial year, we are delivering a series of projects at Glenmore Road Public 
School to support the school community. 

These works are at various stages of delivery and include: 

● Refurbishment of the Building A slate roof. Works started in July this year and were 
completed on Friday 20 September. 

● Internal refurbishment of the Building A hall. A contractor has been appointed and 
works started on 30 September. 

● Installation of a shade structure over the top playground synthetic grass area. The 
shade structure will be co-funded by the department and the school’s P&C. As 
Glenmore Road Public School has heritage listed infrastructure on site, we have 
engaged a heritage consultant and incorporated their findings in the tender 
documentation. We expect to appoint a contractor within the coming weeks and finish 
installing the shade structure in time for students and staff to enjoy from Day 1 Term 1 
2025. 

● Landscaping of the rainforest area at the front of the school. This work will be fully 
funded by the P&C. A contractor has been appointed and work is expected to start 
before the end of the year. 

● Upgrade of the air conditioning system. An initial electrical report has been completed 
and we are investigating the extent of the upgrade required. 

 

More information   

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the details below.  
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